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Thank you, Mr. President.
The United States welcomes the delegation from Comoros led by Minister Ahamada.
Recalling the statement made earlier this year by the High Commissioner for Human Rights, we urge the Government of Comoros to strengthen mechanisms protecting the freedoms of expression and association and preventing arbitrary detention.   We are encouraged by positive steps to eliminate the worst forms of child labor and hope that these advances continue.  
In the spirit of constructive engagement, we recommend that Comoros:
1. Protect the ability of Comorians to choose their government by ensuring free and fair elections.
2. Respect laws that prohibit arbitrary detention, guarantee a fair trial without undue delay, and ensure the right to appeal.
3. Promote and protect the rights of all women and girls and persons with disabilities by consistently implementing and enforcing existing legal protections.  
4. Implement laws protecting the rights of all Comorians, including members of non-Sunni religious and belief communities.
I thank you. 
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